
 

MEMO TO: RESIDENTS OF SUTPHIN AVE., SHAINY LANE, CENTER AVE. 

 

FROM:  THE TOWNSHIP OF ABERDEEN 

 

DATE:  October 11, 2018 

 

SUBJECT: WOODFIELD AREA WASTEWATER COLLECTION 

  SYSTEM AND WATER SYSTEM REHABILITATION 

  ABERDEEN TOWNSHIP, NJ 
                    

Notice:  Weather permitting, the pavement restoration on Sutphin Avenue near 

the intersection with County Route 516 will take place on Monday 

October 15, 2018.  

 

If the work cannot proceed on the scheduled date due to weather, equipment 

problems or other causes, it will be rescheduled for the following workday.  

 

The work primarily consists of the pavement restoration (mill and pave) of the 

affected area during the installation of the sanitary sewer force main. Due to the 

limited width of Sutphin Ave. the traffic will be limited to one lane during the 

milling operation; however, the road may require to be momentarily closed 

during the installation of the hot asphalt and open immediately once the 

material cools down to allow traffic. There will be Police Officers on site to assist 

in maintaining a safe traffic flow. 

 

This work will start after 8:00am once the school busses have left the area. 

 

The Township of Aberdeen and the Contractor, Lucas Construction Group, Inc. 

will make every effort to minimize your inconvenience during construction. CME 

Associates, representing Aberdeen Township, will have a representative in the 

area while the work takes place. If you have any questions or comments, do not 

hesitate to approach this representative or to contact Mr. Paulo Benatti of CME 

Associates at 732-727-8000. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation during these improvements. 


